
BSA  System  Maintenance
Updates February 6
In  efforts  to  provide  a  more  stable  and  secure  MyBSA
environment, the BSA will be migrating an internal database
server  to  new  hardware.  During  the  maintenance  window  of
Saturday,  February  6,  9AM  EST  to  2PM  EST,  MyBSA  and
applications  accessed  via  MyBSA  will  be  unavailable.

The  following  services  will  have  disruptions  during  this
maintenance window: Web applications hosted at the National
Office,  MyBSA,  MyTools  (Legacy),  Internet  Rechartering,
Internet Advancement and applications that are accessed via
MyBSA.
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